COUNTRY CLUB HILLS CIVIC ASSOCIATION BOARD MEETING
27 May 2021

The meeting began promptly at 7 pm. Attendance was partly on Zoom, partly in person at Steve Lescure’s
house. Those attending on Zoom were Mike Cullen, Leslie Cullen, Matt Eddy, Katy Johnson and Elva
Card. They were later joined by Steve Lane and Leslie Cullen. Those at Steve Lescure’s house included
Steve Lescure, Hildie Carney, Toby Sorensen and Joyce Skoglund.

President Steve Lescure introduced two prospective officers, candidates on the ballot for the coming
election: Mike Cullen, on the ballot for president; and Elva Card, on the ballot for Secretary.

The treasurer, Toby Sorensen gave her report. CCHCA has a balance of $9,765.14.
There was a discussion about a possible social for the July 4 celebration.

Matt Eddy, Director for Community Safety, reported that crime is currently down. There were questions
about recent helicopter activity in our area.

Steve Lescure reported on problems with the web site for processing dues payment. The problem has
been rectified.

Katy Johnson talked about efforts to help butterflies and the importance of planting milkweed plants.
Leslie Cullen, Director for Publications, talked about signs. Help was offered for collecting them.

Joyce Skoglund reported news about the Community Appearance Committee. The Garden Club has been
awarding a recognition for yard appearance since 1954.

Steve Lane, on a special committee to review the by-laws, gave a report. No major changes are anticipated.
His review is mainly to clarify the language. There was discussion about term limits for board members.

June 18, a Friday, was set as the date for the annual CCHCA meeting, with a rain date of June 25. Hildie
Carney, who has a bit of influence at Blenheim, offered to take care of arrangements.

The meeting adjourned at 8:22 pm.

Elva Card



